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Flag Status: Orange
I am writing to object to the loss of Triyoga in Primrose Hill.

I am concerned that if the buildings that are currently used for business are turned into housing,
there will no longer be any amenities for local residents and visitors to enjoy. Leeder House and the
other adjoining units (including triyoga) are entirely suitable for continued use as business
properties. and should be protected by policy DP13.

The site is part of the Primrose Hill Conservation Area; a change of use and the proposed alterations
are completely out of keeping with the character and appearance of the Conservation Area.

Camden planners should take a more comprehensive approach to the development of all the
buildings and land at 6 Erskine Road, so that any changes and subsequent impacts can be fully
understood and assessed. For example, local employment will be lost, as many users of tryoga go on
to shop and eat on the high street. If the restaurants, cales and shops are not being visited, they will
have to close, making substantial changes to the nature of the area. If residential use is approved
then Primrose Hill could well become a dormitory suburb rather than the vibrant inner-London
village type area it currently is.
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